
 

 

Our Ref: JP/JAS/Trip 

 

 

12th March 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re:   Trip to the Opal Coast, France 

 Friday 12th July 2024 – Monday 15th July 2024 

        

Bloxwich Academy’s Modern Foreign Languages Department and the Humanities Department are 

taking a trip to visit the Opal Coast in July 2024. Bloxwich Academy have a number of spaces that 

are available to Wednesfield Academy pupils.  The reason for the short notice is that the spaces 

have only just been made available, and Wednesfield Academy did not want to miss the 

opportunity for our pupils if they were able to attend. If your child is in receipt of Free School 

Meals, then the school will fund 50% (£237.50) of the trip. 

  

This four-day trip will give pupils the chance to experience a flavour of French life, meet French 

people, broaden their horizons, and build their cultural capital whilst visiting places of interest. 

The trip will be educational as well as a lot of fun for the pupils. The total cost of the trip is £475 

based on a minimum of 44 participants and will include:  

  

• Travel by executive coach  

• Return Ferry Channel crossing 

• Travel and medical insurance 

• Accommodation at the Stella Maris Hotel in Stella-Plage 

• Full board basis: from evening meal on day 1 to breakfast on day 4. 

• Visit to a local producer Snail farm/Bakery/Chocolate factory 

• Visit of the museum of the Second World War in Calais 

• Visit of Dunkirk British Memorial and Cemetery  

• Visit of Eperlecques blockhaus bunker 

• Bagatelle Theme Park in Berck-sur-Mer 

• Bastille Day celebrations with fireworks on the evening of 14th July 2024 

  

Please note that pupils must travel on their own passport.  If you wish your child to take part in 

this trip, then please pay £475 by Monday 8th April 2024 on WeDuc. We did not want to miss the 

opportunity to offer it to our pupils, as we anticipate some may be interested. 

  

  



 

 

 

Please return the completed parental consent form attached to the main reception. Places will be 

allocated on a first come first served basis, with the school reserving the right to withdraw the 

offer of a place if your child fails to uphold the standards expected at the academy. Please note 

that your child’s place will be secure once all payments have been made.  However, if you would 

like your child to attend, but you cannot make the payment by the date, please contact 

postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk and we will see if we can assist in any way. 

  

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mr Phillips 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember to follow us on social media. 

Facebook: https://bit.ly/3pV9Fhm 

Twitter: https://bit.ly/43tYv0J 

Instagram: https://bit.ly/3OmrbEP 
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Trip to the Opal Coast, France 

Friday 12th July 2024 to Monday 15th July 2024 

 

 

 

 

Name of Pupil: ………………………………………………………………………  Form: ………………… 

 

 

I (name of parent/carer) ……………………………………………………….. do give permission for my child to 

attend the above trip and confirm that the payment of £475 will be made on WeDuc by 

Monday 8th April 2024. 
 

Contact Number: ………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Signature: ……………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Date: …………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Please return this slip to reception and keep the other pages of the letter for reference. 


